
 

REGULAR UPDATE 
 
4 May 2018 
 
Hello, Mustangs! 
                 

http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/president/Pages/Regular-Update.aspx
http://norcocollege.edu/about/president/strategic-planning/Pages/ciw.aspx
http://www.rccdistrict.net/eb/Attachments/pathwaysforboardmay1v3final_131689940585406966.pdf
https://collegefutures.org/
http://www.pathwaysresources.org/
http://www.hup.harvard.edu/catalog.php?isbn=9780674368286


ensure that the College is providing students with resources needed to be successful as well 
as pathways from high school to college to the university.   

• The college community will be hearing more about the concept of universal design, a term 
for particular accommodations which result in benefits for everyone.   

Foster Youth Program 
• May is Foster Care Awareness Month.  See the Ma7  scnh.  



address issues th



more information, see Debra’s “nor-faculty” email of Monday, April 30, or email her at 



• The accreditation co-chairs are reviewing standards committees’ gap analyses and posting 
responses on the Accreditation 2020 SharePoint site.   

• Standards committees have begun work on their “drafty drafts” based on the evidence 
gathered in their gap analyses.  The draft is due by the end of June.  Over the summer, the 
accreditation leads will compile the standards’ drafts into one document. 

• The next and final spring 2018 Steering Committee meeting of accreditation standards co-
chairs is scheduled for May 25, 8:30-10:30 a.m. 

• Fifteen members of the Accreditation 2020 Steering Committee attended the ACCJC 
Institutional Self-Evaluation Report Training on May 2 in Ontario.  The three ACCJC vice 
presidents presented background and guidance for approaching the institutional self-
evaluation report (ISER) process.  Key concepts included beginning with evidence, taking a 
systems approach to interpreting standards, being concise, and focusing on alignment to 
(instead of compliance with) the standards.  The presenters talked about recent changes at 



workers (see RCCD Board policy BP 3505C).  Watch for more information to come about the 
May 17 drill. 

• Safety trainings continue until the May 17 drill. Trainings on Evac re
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